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The Institute recently expressed concerns to the Indian Ministry of Finance regarding the
potential impact on foreign institutional investors (“FlIs”) of proposals to increase the tax
rate on capital gains and to override treaties. These proposals were included in a draft,
released on August 12, of a new Direct Taxes Code (“DTC”").

The Institute’s letter describes the two specific proposals of concern and their potential
impact on the willingness of Flis to invest in India. First, gains arising to non-residents
(including FllIs) on the transfer of any investment asset, regardless of holding period, would
be taxed under the draft DTC at a 30 percent rate. This tax increase could impact
negatively the attractiveness of Indian securities relative to securities of non-Indian
companies. Second, the draft DTC proposes that neither the DTC nor any tax treaty
entered into between the governments of India and any foreign country will have
preferential status. Under the proposal, therefore, subsequent legislation will override (i.e.,
apply instead of) a previously-negotiated treaty. This “treaty-override” provision could limit
the certainty of any tax benefits provided by treaty.

Keith Lawson
Senior Counsel - Tax Law

Attachment


https://icinew-stage.ici.org/pdf/23946.pdf

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be
abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and
should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.



